EDUF October Updates and Two Questions

LOOKING AT OUR GIVING

« MATCH OF $10,000! Go team! Thanks to many donors EDUF reached the goal
of $10K for August-for-Africa so... the amount each donor gave was effectively
doubled. Praise God!

e CHANGE IN FACEBOOK DONATIONS. For those of us who donate through
Facebook, please note a change in the way donations will be handled. Meta
Payments will no longer process new donations after October 31. Instead,
PayPal Giving Fund (PPGF) will handle donations and disburse funds to your
nonprofit, subject to their policies. Additionally, there is a new processing fee
structure, which outlines a 1.99% + $.49 fee per donation.

LOOKING AHEAD

ANNUAL MEETING OF EDUF on Zoom on Oct. 17, 2023

NEW COMMITTEES FOR YOUR CHOOSING to start in January 2024.

May 4th, 2024: Many of you donated to the school fees of the four African
leader/students in their last term of online study toward their Master of Science degree
in Instructional Design and Technology. Thank youl Mow please join us in prayer for
their academic performance in this homestretch.... Until their graduation from
Trevecca Nazarene University on May 4th, 2024



Survey: Watch your email box for a quick, two-question survey from EDUF. Here is a
sneak peek:

Greetings from EDUF! Would you have about two minutes to answer two questions for
us? We want to be able to connect with you in a way that is most effective for you.
Thank you for responding to this quick survey.



